
 

 

Information Classification: CONTROLLED 

Hello, 

Just some information regarding the launch of the Summer Reading Challenge 2021 on 10th July. 

Here at Saltash Library we will be holding a after lockdown launch. On Saturday 31st July Animal 

Encounters will be here between 10-12. This is a free event and will be taking place taking place 

outside of the library in the carpark, come along and join in the fun.  

 

 

 

 

 

Also up for grabs is a family ticket up to 5 for those at Salatsh library who complete the Summer 

Reading Challenge. The Prize will be for Porfell Wildlife Park & Sanctuary. ( prize to be taken prior to 

winter closure times check website for deatils) 

 

So come along to Saltash Library and sign up for the Summer Reading Challenge.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

Information Classification: CONTROLLED 

Go wild for reading with the Summer Reading Challenge! For this year’s 

Challenge The Reading Agency has partnered with WWF to create ‘Wild World 

Heroes’ which will inspire children to take action for nature and the 

environment. Join the Wild World Heroes for an exciting adventure in the 

fictional town of ‘Wilderville’. Through reading books, collecting rewards and 

learning all about our planet, Challenge participants will help the Heroes make 

Wilderville a greener place to live. With exclusive incentives to collect and 

plenty of brilliant books to enjoy, the Challenge is the perfect summer activity 

to build young readers’ skills and confidence during the long break from 

school. The Challenge is available in libraries across the UK this summer. 

Children can also take part online through the official digital Challenge 

platform wildworldheroes.org.uk. 

Wild World Heroes launches on Saturday 10 July in England. 

 


